
Traveling to School 
 
Leave the car at home! 
We are committed to developing a healthy and sustainable approach to travelling to and 
from school. We believe that keeping healthy and keeping the roads around the school 
gates safe is best achieved by leaving the car at home.  
 
Most families walk or cycle to school, which has many benefits: 

● The daily exercise helps you live a more healthy life-style 
● Reduced congestion around the school makes it safer for everyone 
● Children learn valuable lessons in road safety, preparing them for their future 

independence 
● Reducing the traffic reduces the pollution to our environment 
 

School Streets 
At the start and end of the school day the road outside of the school is closed to traffic 
other than bikes  or cars which have an exemption for a specified reason . 
 
If you have to drive to school remember: 

● Parking restrictions are in place on the roads surrounding the school and the 
traffic wardens DO patrol the area.Please respect these restrictions and 
especially DO NOT park or wait on the yellow lines.  

● DO NOT drive into the school grounds to drop off your child. This is extremely 
dangerous to the children and families walking in and out of the school gates. 

 
Safe cycling / scooting at Windmill 

● Cycling in the school grounds can be dangerous and frightening to young 
children so we insist that children and adults get off and push bikes once they 
come in the school gates. 

● Cycle shelters which are locked during the day mean that you can store your 
child’s bike or scooter safely. 

● Cycling proficiency training is offered to children in Year 6.  This is dependent on 
generous voluntary support from parents 

 


